
	
  
 
 
September 21, 2017 
 
Wayne Barnett 
Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission 
PO Box 94729 
Seattle, WA 98124 
 
Dear Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission,  
 
It has come to my attention that the Jon Grant for City Council campaign and related 
independent expenditure campaigns have gone over the campaign spending limit, as 
defined in SMC 2.04.630(f).  Please see the attached breakdown, courtesy of Wayne 
Barnett. 
 
Spending Limit prior to Primary Release: $146,189 
Voucher Disbursements since 8/4: $147,150 
Monetary Contributions since 8/4: $4,461 
IE Spending: $1,627 
Unredeemed Vouchers: $2,200 
 
Total: $301,627 
 
Given that the Grant campaign is currently petitioning for release from the spending 
limits, I believe the current overage plus his further fundraising after release is materially 
over the $300,000 limit imposed by I-122.  My understanding is that this material 
difference now qualifies People for Teresa for consideration to be released from the 
spending limits as well. 
 
Given that the Grant campaign is currently over the spending limits imposed by I-122 
and his current petition for release will allow him to immediately raise well past that 
amount, my understanding is I am now eligible to be considered for the same release.  
I respectfully request to be released from the spending limits.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
People for Teresa Mosqueda  


